Parnjit Sinﬂh

From: Michael CollinsFree
Sent: 19 February 2022 18:52

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Objections to plans for Murphy's Yard

Dear Sirs,

Re. Planning Application No. 2012/3225/P

Please take this email as a serious objection to the proposed development at Murphy's Yard, NW5 on the following
grounds :-

1. The height and bulk of the buildings will ruin all views of Hampstead Heath and Highgate from many places in
Kentish Town.

2. The height and bulk of the proposed buildings are not in keeping with the surrounding area.

3. The height and bulk of the buildings will put many nearby homes into shade.

4. The height and bulk of the buildings will mean that many surrounding homes will be overlooked.

5. Kentish Town City Farm will have its atmosphere ruined by the overpowering height of the proposed tower blocks.
6. Some views from Hampstead Heath and Highgate will be ruined by the excess heights.

Please reject this proposal in favour of a much reduced and more proportionate one.

Thank you

Michael Collins Free
Grafton Road NW5



